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VPD Report Number: 22-027401 Date/Time Occurred: 4-4-22 0925 hrs.  

Type of Incident: Robbery Location: 600 block S. Akers 

 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

Tucoemas Federal Credit Union   

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On 4-4-22 at 9:25 a.m. officers were dispatched to a robbery that had just occurred at the Tucoemas Federal 

Credit Union located on South Akers.  During the investigation, officers learned that an unknown male suspect entered 

the location and demanded money from the teller. The teller complied and the suspect left the location with an 

undetermined amount of cash. 

 

The Visalia Police Department Violent Crimes Unit and Crime Scene Investigation Unit were called out and have taken 

over the investigation.   

 

There were no injuries related to this incident.  Anyone with information about this crime is urged to contact Detective 

Max Navo at (559) 713-4234.  Those wishing to remain anonymous can contact the Anonymous Tip-Line at  

(559) 713-4738 

 

 

   Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol/V.C./Crime Lab Supervisor: Sgt. Mike Short   
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